
WHY JOIN THE WEIMAR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTO?

1. CHILDREN BENEFIT
Research shows that participating in your 
child’s school and showing engagement helps 
them perform better academically.

2. THE SCHOOL BENEFITS
PTO performs support for the school the 
teachers and administration which in turn 
creates a positive & caring atmosphere in the 
school!

4. IT’S GOOD FOR YOU!
Socializing with other parents and 
volunteering to do good for your child’s 
school is fun, healthy and rewarding!

Parents Needed!!

Here’s how to get involved
● Contact Kelly Berger at 979-725-6009 or 

email at kberger@weimarisd.org

● Involvement includes:
Volunteer for jobs around the school. 
-for example-
Making copies, book fair, classroom/library 
reading, special events, and fundraisers 
just to name a few.

● Meetings will be on the last Thursday of 
each month.

3. MAKE CONNECTIONS
Get to know the teacher & staff better and 
make friends with other parents.


